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Potentate’s Message 

Greetings everyone,  
 
I hope this finds you all doing well and at 
peace. It is hard to believe that Summer 
is winding down and Fall is approaching 
fast. Our normal activities "Rodeo Round 
Ups and Fairs" have been placed aside 
as we set our schedules for the following 
year. I still have hope that we will be al-
lowed to meet soon and can hold our 
Quarterly Meeting, Ceremonial and Hal-
loween Ball in Lewiston at the Red Lion 
Hotel on the 24th of October. We need 
to have some fun and fellowship. I will 
be in touch. 
 
Please keep Membership moving for-
ward. Let’s sign up new Nobles as soon 
as we can and have Cold Sands set once 
we are allowed to meet again. 
 
I have been in contact with Jody Jordan 
of Jordan World Circus for the planning 
of our 2021 Circus.  Information will be 
sent out once all is finalized. Chief Rab-
ban Jim Logan has been scheduling 
events for our 2021 year as we look for-
ward to that. 
 
Our Imperial Divan is doing their part to 
keep us moving in the right direction.  
Our Hospitals and Care Centers are con-
tinuing their marvelous work. We are so 

thankful to all that work so hard to 
make this happen. 
 
Thank you for your support. It means so 
much. 
 

Stay well, 
In faith  
Kirk Ross  
Potentate  



A Note From the Chief Rabban: 

Words cannot explain how 

much I miss seeing you all at 

events, and how much I miss 

our events…   

Hopefully, this Fall we will be 

able to enjoy each other’s 
company again.  As always, 

we will hopefully start plan-

ning some events soon… and 
then hope we don’t have to 
cancel them.  I don’t want to 
imagine what a year would be 

like without all of our annual 

holiday gatherings. I am espe-

cially looking forward to our 

Halloween Ball and Ceremoni-

al program.   

With the cancellation of the 

Latah County Fair, I find my-

self with a little extra free time, 

so I am going to do the un-

heard of and take a short sum-

mer vacation to my hometown 

of Salmon, to see family and 

friends for a long weekend.   

Even while we are growing 

accustomed to this “new nor-
mal” please remember to 

check-in on your friends and 

neighbors, you never know 

how much a friendly over the 

fence chat, or driveway con-

versation may mean to them.  

Stay cool, stay safe, and we 

will see each other SOON!  

 Sincerely,  

Jim Logan  

Chief Rabban.  



From Your Legion of Honor Commander 

Hello Brother Legionnaires and Nobles: 
  

Looks like this virus is going away as the 
businesses have started up again. Kids and 
adults are out playing baseball at the grounds at 
Croffoot Park next to the CDA club. It has been 
too hot to do anything with the cookie wagon 
and hot dogs at the sporting events at the park. 
It is a good time to check on the hot dog cart 
and get it ready. Who knows, we may be able to 
use it this fall at the baseball park. Time will tell. 
Then again, we will need volunteers. If we can-
not rely on volunteers, guess what will happen 
to the LOH.  It would mean selling everything 
and I do not want to see that happen. Member-
ship is even falling in the Shrine Club.  It was 
sorry to hear Jimmy Brown went the way of the 
Black Camel. He was a supporter of LOH.  He 
was a great friend and brother to us all. He will 
be missed. 

So, we have been relying on phone calls 
and emails to keep our organization going 
strong.  We can still receive donations for our 
meat raffle. It is the only event going now for our 
fund raiser. Ends at the end of September so 
please help. Jerry Johnson and I have sold 
enough tickets to break even. All tickets now 
sold will help the LOH to pay any bills and for us 
to donate to other organizations. We still need 
you to donate. This raffle has three drawings 
and great percentage of a win. Help us reach 
the goal of reaching $1200 plus. If you do not 
need the meat, look what you can do by giving it 
as a gift to family, friends, or a family in need. 
Send your ticket donations to Jerry Johnson. 
Since the CDA club will not be operating at the 
fair anymore, possibility we could set up the 
cookie wagon at the fairgrounds selling hot 
dogs, cotton candy, and drinks at next year’s 
fair. Please consider it.   

There was discussion of setting up the 

cookie wagon at the rest area about 3 days be-
fore Thanksgiving. It is cooler and lot of highway 
traffic and people more interested in getting a 
cup of coffee and cookie. They are in a more 
giving mode. Would you help if it can happen? 
Let me know. We will then check with the High-
way Dept. It is a good time to meet with the 
brothers and enjoy good conversation. 
  
This virus will not last forever. I wish you good 
health and prosperity. 
  
Robert Green, Commander   208-773-3274 
Jerry Johnson,  Adjutant        208-661-3586  
 

Legion of Honor Commander  

Robert Green 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam Malloy Savage, 37, died Wednesday, Aug. 19, 2020, in a tragic accident at his home in Lewiston. 
He was born May 14, 1983, in Moscow, the first child of Dave and Judy Savage. After moving to Reno, Nev., 
when Adam was a toddler, the family was completed with the addition of Adam’s sister, Sarah. Adam went to 
school in Moscow, where he learned to love outdoor adventures with his family, including camping, boating 
and skiing. He was active in scouting and team sports as a lad and later was drawn to individual sports — es-
pecially skating, biking and snowboarding.  

Adam attended Lewis-Clark State College, where he studied machine tool technology. It was there 
that he met the love of his life, Sheena McKiernan. They married July 28, 2007, and eventually had three sons, 
Treyton, Radley and Dezmond. Adam truly found his calling in fatherhood; he worked hard to provide for his 
family, proudly sharing in his sons’ activities and keeping the boys on a straight path. As an adult, Adam re-
tained his love for the outdoors; camping with his family and riding dirt bikes with the boys. 

Adam was highly personable and never knew a stranger; his many friends are a testament to his kind-
ness and compassion. Adam could pretty much fix or build anything he set his mind to. His Clearwater Paper 
shift friends will tell you that they never had to wait for the maintenance crew, Adam just fixed whatever 
broke. Adam wasn’t just a dad, he was an amazing dad. He taught his boys so many things, and they always 
knew that no matter what, their dad was there for them. His passing came too soon, a devastating loss to his 
family and community. Adam had many people 

who loved him from all walks of life. He made friends easily and every friend knew that God didn’t make 
many people like Adam. 

Adam is survived by his spouse, Sheena, and sons Treyton, Radley and Dezmond, of Lewiston; his par-
ents, Dave and Judy Savage, of Moscow; his sister, Sarah Leibbrandt, and her husband, Ian, and their three 
children, of Moscow; and grandparents N. Dean and Lee Etta Mulch, of Clarkston; father-in-law and mother-

in-law Brett and Cathy Roy; father-in-law Kevin McKeirnan; sister-in-law MacKenzie Lockley, husband Matt 
and their four children; sister-in-law Abbey Roy; and brother-inlaw Trystan Bradley. He was a proud member 
of the Masonic Fraternity and Shriners. 

A memorial service will be held at 10 a.m. Friday, Sept. 4, at the Valley Christian Center, 3215 Echo 
Hills Drive in Lewiston. The family asks everyone attending the service to wear a mask to protect our family 
and friends. A potluck reception will follow at the Masonic Lodge, 1122 18th Ave., in Lewiston. Donations may 
be made at any P1FCU branch to the Adam Savage Memorial Fund to help the family with financial needs. 

Adam Malloy Savage 



Help support the Legion of Honor by printing out this page and selling 

a couple raffle tickets to friends, family, and don’t forget to buy a couple 
for yourself! 



BLACK CAMEL REPORT- 
HONORING THOSE WHO 

HAVE GONE BEFORE US   

 

 Adam Savage 

5/14/1983 to 8/19/2020 

  

Ceremonial 

October 24th 



Calam’s 2020 Divan & Contact Info: 

 

Potentate- Kirk Ross 208-746-0848 
kirkmross@yahoo.com 

Chief  Rabban– Jim Logan 208-310-1082 
jim_logan@hotmail.com 

Assistant Rabban-Dustin Hatfield  208-819-3580 
dbhatfield@outlook.com 

 High Priest & Prophet– Matt Plemmons 206-962-1025 
meplemmons@gmail.com 

Oriental Guide–Ken Buckner 208-791-5195 
kgbb2buckner@yaho.com 

Recorder-  George Blickenstaff, PP   208-699-6354 
gblick@usamedia.tv 

Treasurer-  Tim Krueger, PP  208-413-2003 
mason2tk@gmail.com 

1st Ceremonial Master– Dan Bundy 208-305-7116 
bundandy@hotmail.com 

2nd Ceremonial Master–Loren Knight 208-625-0500 
lorenknight@usa.com 

Marshall- Dan McDaniel 208-597-7516 
danmcdaniel1@gmail.com 

Captain of the Guard– Maurice Simmons 

208-627-9569 mdsimmons724@gmail.com 

Outer Guard- Neal Wallace 208-255-7923 
nealwllc@yahoo.com 

Chaplain– Russ Graves, PP 208-882-7464 
rgravy@live.com 

Office Manager & Clarion Editor- 

 Michelle  O’Connor, 208-743-6916, 
calammichelle@gmail.com 

Hospital Chairman- Ron Asker 208-798-7309 
rasker@cableone.net 

NOTE: Clarion  submissions should be  submitted NLT the 20th of  the month prior to 
desired month of  publication.  

CLUB MEETINGS, DATES, TIMES 
and LOCATIONS 

  

__________________________ 

CDA Shrine Club meets the third  
WEDNESDAY of each month; 5:00 PM 

CDASC Building,  
1250 W Lancaster Rd,  

Hayden, ID 
__________________________ 

Latah Shrine Club meets the fourth 

TUESDAY of each month.   

__________________________ 

Lewis/Clark Shrine Club meets the third 
WEDNESDAY of each month.  

__________________________ 

Moyie Shrine Club meets the first  
WEDNESDAY of  each month. 

__________________________ 

Panhandle Shrine Club 

March 7th Social Breakfast 

9:30 a.m. at Trinity Restaurant 

__________________________ 

Shoshone Shrine Club meets the first 
WEDNESDAY of each month.  At 5:30 PM at 

the Cataldo Lodge Building. 

__________________________ 

St. Maries Shrine Club meets in the first 
THURSDAY of each month at 6:30 at the St. 

Maries Masonic Lodge building prior to the Blue 
Lodge monthly meeting.  


